
 

 

 

Sturbridge Recreation Meeting  Minutes Monday August 18, 2008  5:30pm 

 

 

 InAttendance: Mike Curtin, and Mike Moran 

Absent Tom Kane, Al Jones and Mary Lou Volpe 

 

No Quorum 

 

Mike DiRuzza of Sturbridge Girls Basketball did meet with those in attendance   Mike 

Curtin, Mike Moran and Lynne Girouard 

 

Girls Basketball runs for 8- 9 weeks Starting the 1
st
  week in  December thru the week 

prior to  February vacation  

 

Mike will look into the Junior High School this year for help with the Thursday & Friday 

Night scheduling conflicts. 

 

Jeff Chasse uses the Junior High School Gym for the Boys Basketball League 7-8-9 

grades 

 

Cost of referee’s and the cost of shirts has impacted his efforts to keep the fee’s to a 

minimum.   

 

Next Meeting  Tuesday , September 2, 2008 at 5:30pm 

 

Meeting Ajourned at 6:30pm 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Yours, 

 

 

Lynne Girouard  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


